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Tricia Melillo

From: alxsilveri@cs.com
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 2:23 PM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Subject: Redistricting proposal
Attachments: New Hampshire Congressional Redistricting Proposal.pdf

Dear members of the committee, 
 
My name is Alex Silveri of Hudson, NH. 
 
I know our state's redistricting process has encountered some hurdles along the way. I also realize the time for public 
input has likely expired. Regardless, I would like to take this moment to submit my proposal for New Hampshire's new 
congressional map (attached). This is the same proposal that I submitted to the House redistricting committee last year.  
 
My proposed map divides the state into near-equal districts (populations deviate only by 2 or 3 people). It also keeps most 
communities of interest intact and maintains the state's tradition of having two competitive districts (i.e. no strong partisan 
lean in either district). 
 
I hope you find this proposal of merit. As always, feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
Alex Silveri  
 
 


